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Sent Via Email:  karen.haydett@lgccorp.com 
 
July 23, 2025 
 
LGC Global, Inc. 
Attn: Karen Haydett 
7310 Woodward Ave, Suite 500 
Detroit, MI 48202 
 
RE: Notice of Contract Award 

DWSD Contract No. 6007258 
Project No. WS-741 
Water System Improvements 

 
 
Dear Ms. Haydett: 
 
This letter is to notify your firm the Director of the Detroit Water & Sewerage Department, the 
Director of the Detroit Water & Sewerage Department, the DWSD Board of Water Commissioners 
(BOWC) and the Detroit City Council have approved the award to LGC Global, Inc. for Contract 
6007258 (WS-741) as referenced above. The terms and conditions listed in the executed contract 
document will prevail.  
 

Total Contract Amount:      $13,892,423.00 
  
Term: 9/3/25 – 9/3/27 (2 years) 
  
DWSD Project Manager:       Mohamad Jaber 

      313-999-3464 / 
Mohamad.jaber@detroitmi.gov 

  
The DWSD Deputy Director, Samuel Smalley is assigned as the "Contracting Officer" and is the 
only individual authorized to interpret the requirements of the contract document and judge the 
technical performance and can be reached at (313) 410.1099 or samule.smalley@detroitmi.gov.  
The day-to-day Project Manager is listed above.  
 
Should you have questions regarding the general administrative requirements of this contract, 
please contact me at (313) 977-5413 or scott.daniel@detroitmi.gov. 
 

Sincerely, 
     
 
    Scott Daniel 

Procurement Specialist III 

Docusign Envelope ID: 79321972-2946-4B10-8E18-80C9000F5FBA
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